
 

MEETING DATE:   April 20, 2022 

 

AGENDA ITEM:  Discuss and consider approval of 
contract with Game One for District 
athletic apparel for multiple sports 

 
 
In March 2022, the District issued Competitive Sealed Request for Proposals (CSRFP) 
#2021-22-011 to request proposals for District athletic apparel purchases for multiple 
sports, including game day and practice uniforms, team travel and warmup suits, coaching 
gear, and travel bags.  Three proposals were received and scored by an evaluation 
committee consisting of three high school athletic coaches representing football, softball, 
and volleyball.  The vendors that submitted proposals were Game One (aka Cardinal), 
Riddell, and BSN.  It is the recommendation of the evaluation committee and the 
purchasing department to award the contract to Game One.  Game One offers multiple 
brands and has offered various percentage discounts in accordance with the instructions, 
specifications, terms and conditions, contained in the RFP.  The RFP allows for a one-year 
initial term with four (4) additional one-year contract renewal options (for a total of 5 years) 
upon mutual agreement between the parties; this will be year one of the contract.  The bid 
tab and minimum pricing discounts offered by Game One are attached for your review. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: I move that the board 

approve the contract with 
Game One in accordance 
with CSRFP #2021-22-011 
for the purchase of athletic 
apparel, as presented.   

 

    

Dr. Jerry Gibson,     Connie Morgenroth, 
Superintendent    Assistant Superintendent of Business & Operations 

Action Sheet 


